W-E-M BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES SPECIAL MEETING
Thursday, April 3, 2025, 5:15 p.m.

The WEM Board of Education met in special session on Thursday, April 3, 2025 at the Waterville
Building. The meeting was called to order by Board Chairman Gary Michael at 5:13 p.m.

Board Members Michael, Jon Bakken, June Rezac, Jeff Stangler, Jay Schneider, Brenda Heuss, Troy
Tolzman, and Jocelyn Brown attended the meeting.

Motion by Rezac and seconded by Tolzman to approve the agenda. Seven members voted in favor -
motion declared passed.

Second round of WEM Superintendent interviews were held, with Mark Winter interviewing first and
Jennifer Wilson interviewing second.

Following the interviews, the school board openly discussed the two candidates and after about 25
minutes of discussion a decision was made to offer the position to Mark Winter.

Motion by Bakken and seconded by Tolzman to offer a contract and enter into negotiations with Mark
Winter.

Six members voted in favor by roll call vote - Stangler voted against - motion declared passed.

Motion by Schneider and seconded by Stangler to adjourn the meeting at 8:03 p.m.
Seven members voted in favor - motion declared passed.
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